JIM PIERCE
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i ¢ED SUITE 858
wi ¥R PETROLEUM BUILDING
200 WEST FIRST
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PHONE 505-622-7246

April 21, 1995

State of New Mexico Ay//ﬂ -
011 . O

Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504
Attention: Mr. Michael Stogner

_/’

Re: Force Pooling Hearing

Section 28: §/2
T16S, R37 E, NMPM, & 1172
Eddy County, New Mexico Lat

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Per our telephone conversation th|s day, appreciate the re-scheduling
of our hearing for May 4, 1995.

As mentioned, however, we are forced to put our oil and gas development
plans on hold indefinitely and request a postponement.

If | could have the latitude of contacting you when we are positive of
our situation and in essence just start from scratch, it would be appreciated.

I thank you for your help and consideration.

Please contact me if you have any questioK;.

Kru

2 \\

<
Jim Pi

JP/1m



